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PRELUDE							       Spirit Medley 
 								        arr. Mark Hayes

Sam Parnin, Piano

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS			   Jeff Hunter and Libby Piotrowski

* CALL TO WORSHIP 821, with sung response		  Psalm 84

* OPENING HYMN 339					     How Lovely, Lord, How Lovely

* PRAYER OF INVOCATION AND THE LORD’S PRAYER 887 (Using sins)

* PASSING OF THE PEACE
	 The Peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you.
	 And also with you.

READING OF THE SCRIPTURES					     Anders Johnson, Reader
	 Old Testament Reading						      1 Kings 8:22-30, 41-43
	 New Testament Reading						      Ephesians 6:10-20 
	 * Gospel Reading								        John 6:56-69
		  The Word of the Lord.
		  Thanks be to God.

WORD FOR THE CHILDREN							       Jeff Hunter

* CONGREGATIONAL SONG				    Grace Flows Down
David E. Bell, Louie Giglio, Rod Padgett

2000 sixsteps Music (Admin. by Capitol CMG Publishing)
worshiptogether.com songs (Admin. by Capitol CMG Publishing)

 							       Led by Jeff Hunter, Anders Johnson,  
Jeanette Mottl, Sam Parnin, and Brian Ward

MESSAGE							       Libby Piotrowski

SPECIAL MUSIC						      This Is Amazing Grace
Jeremy Riddle, Josh Farro, Phil Wickham

2012 Phil Wickham Music (Admin. by BMG Rights Management [c/o Music Services, Inc.])
	 Seems Like Music (Admin. by BMG Rights Management [c/o Music Services, Inc.])
	 Sing My Songs (Admin. by BMG Rights Management [c/o Music Services, Inc.])
	 Bethel Music Publishing
	 WC Music Corp.



PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE

GIVING OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS
	 Invitation to Generosity

The Trustees will come around at this time to receive physical offerings.
Giving online at any time is also an option at www.npcovenant.org/give.

	 Offertory								        O Welt ich Muss Dich Lassen 
 								        Johannes Brahms
	 * Doxology 48
	 * Prayer of Dedication

* CLOSING HYMN 594					     Glorious Things of You Are Spoken

* BENEDICTION

POSTLUDE							       Bourée and Finale
George Frideric Handel

Brian Ward, Organ

* Please rise, in body or in spirit.

Prayer is offered in the south chapel after the service.
In addition, if you have prayer requests to be shared confidentially with the pastors, 

there is a prayer box located in the narthex, as well as slips of paper and a pen 
in the box’s drawer for your use.  









Grace Flows Down
David E. Bell, Louie Giglio, Rod Padgett
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Welcome to North Park Covenant Church online! 
We’re glad you’re here. 

For your prayers this week: 
- Terri Njaa, in a skilled nursing facility in Lake 
	 Geneva, WI, for a time to regain strength after 
	 experiencing some health issues
- Art Thorson’s nephew, Matthew Carlson, in 
	 need of a new kidney
- Terri Njaa and Sig Hulburt’s sister, Ingrid 
	 “Inky” Newlin, hospitalized in Milwaukee 
	 and losing strength
- Marti Hindaileh’s godson, Brandon Baglayan, 
	 diagnosed with colon cancer in addition to 
	 recuperating after a heart attack
- Craig Johnson, Pastor Libby’s dad, home again 
	 after another hospitalization
- Elizabeth Petersen, recuperating after a fall in 
	 her home and improving each day
- Tim Johnson and family, as his brother, 
	 Darryl, is now on hospice in Seattle

Welcome to North Park Covenant Church! 
If you’re new here today, we  
invite you to scan the QR code 
at the left to learn more about 
us and, perhaps, get a little more  
connected. 

Childcare is available in the toddler room (lower  
level, off the hallway south of the parlors) for the 
full duration of the worship service for any wee ones ages 0 through 5 needing a place to wiggle and 
play. We always happily welcome children in the service but recognize that sometimes parents need a 
break so they can focus on worship. 

The North Park University Art Department invites you to remember the life and artwork of Kari 
Lindholm-Johnson BA’20 through a memorial exhibition to take place August 26 - September 26 in  
the Carlson Tower Gallery on the NPU campus. The gallery is free and open to the public, Monday- 
Friday, 9 am to 9 pm. Then, on September 3, at 4:30 pm, an opening reception for this memorial 
exhibition will be held.

Neighborhood Prayer in 2024
We use our hands to show love and care in 
so many ways. Our hands hold the hands of  
another. Our hands prepare meals 
for those we love. Our hands 
are used to act on behalf 
of another; from mowing a 
yard to making a bed. 

Throughout this year, we have 
been utilizing our whole bodies to actively 
and intentionally lift our communities up in 
prayer. For the month of August, we are invit-
ed to use our hands to pray for our neighbors. 
Maybe our hands will be folded in prayer 
for those we know well and those we do not 
know. Maybe we will use our hands to help 
a neighbor, allowing them to see God’s love 
in action. Whatever the case, let us actively 
use our hands for God’s glory and for our 
neighbors’ good. 

Let the favor of the Lord our God be upon us 
and prosper for us the work of our hands—O 
prosper the work of our hands! - Psalm 90:17



Lectionary texts for 
Sunday, September 1:

Song of Solomon 2:8-13 
Psalm 45:1-2, 6-9 

James 1:17-27 
Mark 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23

Join us on Sunday, September 8, for our Fall Celebration 
Sunday! We’ll start the day at 10:30 am with outdoor worship 
(weather permitting), followed by a block party and ministry fair! 
Come enjoy a taco bar lunch, a bounce water house, fresh root 
beer straight from the keg, and lots of fellowship and fun!

Members and friends with last names beginning with:
A-N, please bring a dessert to share
O-Z, please bring a salad to share

Invite your neighbors and friends! All are welcome!
As part of this year’s Fall Celebration, we will again enjoy a Ministry Fair. This is an opportunity 

for lay leadership groups to share with both the congregation and its visitors about what individual 
boards, committees, and groups do, as well as how people might go about volunteering and/or getting 
involved. We are going to try something a bit different this year, though, and offer a digital means by 
which friends can demonstrate an interest in helping/serving/volunteering.

If you are part of a board or committee and/or are the point person for a particular ministry, please 
read further:

A. We are going to create a Google form people can fill out, checking boxes for the ministries/
events they’re interested in (childcare/coffee serving/trustee workday/communion serving/
helping with block party, etc.). A flyer with a QR code for the form will be in the bulletin that 
day. Names of interested people will then be sent to the appropriate board/committee/point 
person by Libby or Jeff. The form will include ministry opportunities and events for the whole 
church. Individual boards and committees and point people, PLEASE send to Pastor Libby any 
volunteer opportunities you want listed in that document no later than Tuesday, September 3.
B. If your board/committee would still like to create a display board or physical sign-up sheet, 
they are welcome to display those on the 8th, as well—we will have tables available. Please 
come with your materials ready to go!

Save the date to save lives! On September 21, from 10 am to 2 pm, 
we will host a blood drive through Versiti. Appointments are strongly 
encouraged, so please click here to sign up. Every donation is needed 
to meet the high demand from hospitals in your community. You can 
make a difference. We hope to see you there!

Swedish Hospital Foundation will be hosting its annual benefit 
gala on Saturday, October 5, 2024, at the Hilton Chicago. Proceeds from the 2024 gala will be  
directed to Swedish Hospital’s mission-driven programs that partner with the community in treating 
patients affected by food insecurity, intimate partner violence, and mental health needs. We invite you 
to join us by making a sponsorship gift or purchasing a ticket. To purchase a ticket and/or to sponsor 
the gala, please click here.

https://www.versiti.org
https://donate.illinois.versiti.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/5610133
https://www.swedishhospitalfoundation.org/gala
https://www.swedishhospitalfoundation.org/gala
https://form.jotform.com/232675321078154


Monday, August 26
	 10:30 am	 Staff Meeting (Staff Conference Room)
	 6:30 pm	 Geezerball (Gym)
	 7:30 pm	 Centering Prayer (Staff Conference Room)

Tuesday, August 27
	 4:30 pm	 Uniting Voices Chicago Rehearsal (Sanctuary)
	 6 pm	 Cudahy Basketball (Gym)
	 7 pm	 Adult Bible Study (Art Room)

Thursday, August 29
	 8 am	 East Wall Project Progress Meeting (Large Conference Room)
	 4:30 pm	 Uniting Voices Chicago Rehearsal (Sanctuary)

Saturday, August 31
	 8 am	 Geezerball (Gym)
	 10:30 am	 Cudahy Basketball (Gym)

Sunday, September 1
	 10:30 am	 Worship (Sanctuary)
	 7 pm	 AA Meeting (Parlors)

					        The Church Calendar This Week					   
The calendar is available online at www.npcovenant.org/calendar and is updated as changes occur.

Permission to print and podcast/stream the music in this service partially obtained from CCLI with license #2875232.
Permission to print and podcast/stream the music in this service partially obtained from One License with license #A-730954.
Permission to reprint and stream hymns copyrighted by Covenant Publications obtained from the Evangelical Covenant Church.
All rights reserved. 



5250  North  Christiana  Avenue • Chicago,  Illinois  60625
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  					     Missionaries We Support					      
Letha Kerl, 

Regional Co-coordinator for Europe

Peter and Anna Kim, Taiwan

Paul and Sheryl Noren, Congo

Eugenio and Pia Restrepo, 
Latin America 

James and Rachel Ventress, Alaska

We welcome all people to begin or deepen their relationship with Christ through worship and study. 
We invite all believers to fully participate in the life and ministry of our church as members, leaders, 

and lay staff. We celebrate the gifts and presence of diverse Christians among us—whether those 
differences be race, ethnicity, age, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity, ability, 

or socioeconomic status. We are blessed by our diversity and are unified in Christ.

					       Welcome Statement				      		   

North Park Covenant
Church Staff					          	          
Jeff Hunter, Co-pastor	    	 Libby Piotrowski, Co-pastor
jhunter@npcovenant.org    lpiotrowski@npcovenant.org
ext. 525 			          ext. 515

To reach both Jeff and Libby, please use 
copastors@npcovenant.org or ext. 510.

Jeanette Mottl, Director of Youth Ministry
jmottl@npcovenant.org

Brian Ward, Music Ministry Coordinator/
Chancel Choir Director
bward@npcovenant.org

Sam Parnin, Organist
sparnin@npcovenant.org

Linnea Olfelt, Chancel Handbell Choir Director

Joline Paska, Treasurer
treasurer@npcovenant.org, ext. 505

Christian Schuetz, Custodian
cschuetz@npcovenant.org

Ann-Marie Olson Frisk, Church Administrator
afrisk@npcovenant.org, ext. 500

 North Park Church
           	 Cooperative Preschool

Becky Edwards 
Administrative Director

Lyndsey Wellner
Head Teacher/Educational Director 

Jennifer Glazier
Assistant Teacher

(773) 463-0055, ext. 520 
preschool@npcovenant.org

www.npcovenant.org/npccp

	        The Friendship Center
2711 West Lawrence Avenue

Chicago, Illinois 60625

Justin Block
Executive Director

justin@friendshipcenterchicago.org

(773) 907-6338
info@friendshipcenterchicago.org
www.friendshipcenterchicago.org


